
 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Inkle Looms Made Easy 

 

Do you have an Inkle Loom sitting around and do not have a clue on how to thread it and weave  

on it?  For the January guild meeting program I will discuss how these simple looms work and  

how to go about threading them up. Inkle looms produce a narrow band of weaving that can be  

used for straps, trim, and edges; the possibilities are seemingly endless.  Inkle bands are  

very strong and lay flat. Do you have an Inkle loom collecting dust in a closet and would like  

to learn how to weave on it?  Well, bring it along and I will help you start threading it up  

for weaving. See you there. 

 
 

Notes from Prez Kathleen… 

I am planning to send out the meeting agenda by the Wednesday before the meeting. To help me accomplish 

this I need your help. I am requesting that agenda items and announcements from members at large and 

Committee Chairs be sent to me no later than the Monday before the Saturday meeting. I realize there will be 

times when agenda items have to be added after the agenda is sent, but hopefully this will not happened often. 

 

Minutes of the last meeting also will be sent to members before the meeting and a few copies will be available 

at the meeting for those without email. If you want, please print out the agenda and/or minutes and bring them 

to the meeting with you. 

 

 

 

 

January 2014 

From the President 

The Christmas party was a lot of fun. I have to say we have  

lots of thieves in our guild! It seems the gifts were  

constantly jumping from member to member! There was  

plenty to eat and we all went home stuffed.  

I hope the members of the Overshot Project are starting to  

order their yarn. Remember the squares are to be completed  

by June. I know I need to get going on this! 

Also a reminder: DeeDee King is doing an inkle loom  

presentation at the Saturday, January 11th, meeting.  

See you there.                                       Kathleen 

 

                                

 

January Meeting 
 

Inkle looms made easy   

with  

DeeDee King 

 

Date:  Jan 11 

Location: Veterans Mem. Bldg., 

Exeter 

Time: 9:30 goodies and chatting 

 10:00 meeting 
 

Last names A-E, it’s your turn to 

bring the goodies! 
 

Please carpool.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sale 

     

   

 

    
                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                                                                   Nikki 561-4048 

 

 

                                                               

 

 

 

               

       
Nilus Leclerc table loom, approx. 20” weaving area. $300 obo 
Nikki 561-4048         
        

                           
                                                                                               This is a counterbalance loom that is collapsible to save space 

                                    Has been in storage so is dusty. $300 obo 

                 
                          Nikki 561-4048 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Items for the newsletter need to be received by Karen Dennis by the 25th of each month. E-mail is knjdenni@att.net or phone 559-561-

4705 (please leave message or call back number).  

 Be sure to check out our Facebook page.  If you have pictures you would like to add, send them to Judy 

Trimble.  She’s our Facebook Administrator. 
  

Squeekie Wheels – the spinning group of Guild members meets the 1
st
 Wednesday of each month in 

Porterville at Sierra Hills Retirement Community located at 2500 W. Henderson Ave from 10am-3pm, bring 

your lunch or get it there ($7). They also meet on the 3
rd

 Friday of each month in Exeter at the at Capella’s 

Coffee House, 10-3ish.  
 

Kawaeah Konnection meets on the second Wednesday at 10:00 in Three Rivers at the Presbyterian 

Church.  
 

Dues are due at the end of January - $20/year single, $25/year family. Membership cards will be issued for 

the new year. If you haven’t paid yet, this is your friendly reminder.  Please send your dues to Marlene 

Collins, Membership Chair, 543 West Cherry Ct. Visalia, CA 93277 
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